
ITEM 14 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 5 

COUNCIL MEETING Jan. 26/76 

Re: LETTER DATED JANUARY 19, 1976 FROM GIRL GUIDES OF CANADA - BURNABY AREA 
7787 - 17th AVENUE, BURNABY 
REQUEST FOR PERMISSION TO CONDUCT A WALK-A-THON 

Appearing on the Agenda for the January 26, 1976 meeting of Council is a request 
from the subject organization to conduct a walk-a-thon in Burnaby on April 4, 
1976. Following is a report from the Municipal Engineer on this matter. 

RECOMMENDATION : 

1. THAT permission be granted to conduct the walk-a-thou as requested 
subject to the condition that all participants conform to all 
regulations and traffic control devices pertaining to pedestrian 
traffic while using municipal streets, 

. . ' ' . 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 23 JANUARY, 1976 

MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

GIRL GUIDES OF CANADA - BURNABY AREA 
NATURE CLEAN UP WALK-A-Tl!ON - SUNDAY, APRIL 4, 19 76 

The Traffic Division anticipates no problems arising from this walk-a-thon. The 
· applicant is to be advised that all participants must conform to all xegulations 
and traffic control devices pertaining to pedestrian trDffic while using the 
Municipal streets. ' 

The R,C,M.P, concur with this report. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT the applicant be granted permission to conduct the propos,1d walk-a-thon, 

LQF:wlh 
ll.~ 
MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

cc: ( ) 'fraf:f:f.c Supervisor. 




